
Anaren Microwave, Inc. 

6635 Kirkville, Road 

Syracuse New York 

 

 

Subject Anaren  Microwave Product Change Notice A2451Sep2016 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

Anaren would like to inform you that Anaren BLE module A2451xxxxx which 

you have purchased in the past preprogrammed with software licensed by 

Emmoco is no longer available from Anaren.  The reason for this change is 

because Emmoco is no longer licensing the software to Anaren. If you still 

need Emmoco licensed software, please contact  Emmoco directly. 

 

Anaren will continue to supply the A2451 as a programmed device carrying 

only the standard TI BLE Stack. This part number is A2451XX 

 

Anaren does have an alternate  module part number A20737  with a robust 

developer suite of software provide by Anaren.  

 

For additional information please contact  support@anaren.com regarding 

your immediate need for any projects which require modules with 

preprogrammed Emmoco software by 1 October 2015. 
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